
From: Pam Floyd [mailto:pjrf@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 8:19 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed Changes to General Permit Notification Process 

 

I am writing to express support for the proposed changes to the 
General Permit notification process for Confined Animal Feeding 
Operations. It's important that the public be adequately informed 
about any proposed CAFO's via local and state news media. 
Additionally, I ask that the Arkansas Department of Health be 
involved when such a permit is requested and, when appropriate, 
that the National Park Service be consulted.  

Thank you, 
Pam Floyd 
 


